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18th March 2019
Dear Parents,

You will no doubt be aware from local newspapers and the local news that schools across the country are lobbying their MPs and Parliament because of the current funding crisis affecting schools.

St John’s Green Primary School is no exception to these funding pressures and whilst not currently in a situation that has affected other local schools, where they have had to make redundancies, we are in a situation whereby we will be faced with difficult decisions about whether we replace support staff should they move on. We are also struggling this year to set our budget and will struggle to maintain our current services and provision at the same level going forward into 2019/2020. 
The crux of the matter is that in real terms school budgets have decreased by 8% since 2010. In other words, any additional funding that has been allocated to schools has not covered the increases in costs for staff and resources that the school has had to meet.

There have been several articles in both the Colchester Gazette and the County Standard recently and the link below is currently live:
https://www.gazette-news.co.uk/news/national/17488428.parents-paying-for-glue-sticks-to-help-cash-strapped-schools-headteachers-say/



There is also both a Facebook page and a Twitter account linked to the ‘Worthless’ campaign which provides a good overview of the current funding crisis. 

The National Governor Association (NGA) is also campaigning and information about their campaign can be found here:
https://www.nga.org.uk/fundthefuture.aspx



On the School website, under ‘Parent Information’ and then ‘School Funding’, is a copy of this letter so parents can access the links directly.

Our local MP, Will Quince, is also petitioning the House of Commons directly to seek more funding for schools. He has written directly to his constituency schools and I have attached the letter for your reference. 

To that effect, we have placed a petition at the School Offices, both Town and Abbey Field sites, that we would ask parents and carers to sign. With 570 children in our school, we should be able to contribute over 1000 signatures to the petition which is all about fair school funding for our children.
Please could parents make the time and effort to come in and sign the petition.

My thanks in advance,

Simon Billings
Headteacher                                                                                                                                                                                              1/2
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